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Renew your MAESA Membership

MAESA Matters August 2017 

 Renewal &  Return to 
School

Please renew your membership:
Renew and pay on-line or return the renewal
mailed in July in preparation for the upcoming
school year.

Plan to attend September 29th:  
Our annual Member's Meeting at Washington
Episcopal School with our guest speaker The
Rev. Daniel Heischman.

Greet ings!

Welcome to this edition of MAESA Matters...
We have been busy planning for our fall activities and we'd
like to hear from you. Check out the Spread The
Word section of our newsletter to share news about your
school. Visit www.maesaschools.com or read on to get
connected and register for our upcoming events.

Visit Our Website

Events Calendar

September Members Meeting & Fall Events

September 29 , 2017 Members  Meeting at  
Washington Episcopal School 

Annual MAESA Members Meeting, Friday, September 29, 2017, 10a.m. hosted
by Washington Episcopal School, Bethesda, MD, featuring The Reverend Daniel
Heischman, Executive Director of the National Association of Episcopal Schools.  

We welcome MAESA Board President, Dr. Jo Harney, Head of School, Christ Church
Episcopal Preschool, Greenville, DE . Meet the executive members of the board

Episcopal Schools Day Service, 
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Wednesday, October 11, 2017, 10a.m. hosted
by Beauvoir, the National Cathedral
Elementary School. 
“Be Transformed by the Renewing of Your
Minds” will be the subject of our preacher,
The Very Rev. Randolph M. Hollerith, Dean of
Washington National Cathedral. Register
today by emailing: school name, number
of students & adults attending and a contact
person to maesaschools@gmail.com

Early Childhood Conference 
Wednesday Nov. 3, 2017, this year’s theme, Supporting the Young Child: Developmental
Professionals Weigh In, explores a variety of issues for early childhood educators and
administrators. Hosted by The Falls Church Episcopal Day School, registration to follow.
 

Spread The Word

This fall, Christ Episcopal School, a preschool
2’s through 8th grade school in Rockville, MD,
and YMM Art Space, part of the YMM Art
Education International Group based in
Shenzhen, China, will begin a new and
innovative partnership. YMM Art Space will
bring its internationally recognized art
curriculum and instruction to Christ Episcopal
School. The relationship between CES and
YMM Art began in 2015 when Dr. Caroline
Chapin, CES Head of School, attended the
China-US International Art Education Forum
in China.

On Friday, June 23, CES Head of School, Dr.
Caroline Chapin, and YMM Art Founding
President, Moses Wang, signed a partnership
agreement to bring YMM Art Space to CES in
September 2017. 
“I am thrilled that CES is going to provide its
students with the opportunity to experience
art education through this new partnership
with YMM Art Space. It is yet another step
CES is taking to bring new and innovative
learning experiences while embracing the
multicultural world in which we live,” said Dr.
Chapin.

Pictured: Dr. Caroline Chapin, Head of School, Christ Episcopal School, Rockville, MD and 
YMM Art Founding President, Moses Wang with CES summer campers.  
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Meet The Board

Let us hear from you!

Katherine F. Murphy 
maesaschools@gmail.com
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